Dr. and Mrs. Fred Epstein Klausstrasse 4 8008 Zurich Switzerland

Dear Doris and Fred,

When Ancel drove Rafael Carmena and our son, Henry, to the Naples airport on the Sunday following the Anacapri Symposium he brought back your gift relayed by Mario Mancini. We are fascinated by this ancient, ancient fossil from the Jura - a most unusual and valuable gift. I think we must arrange a miniature museum to display it along with the gold plaque and other gifts and awards Ancel has received.

It was good to see you. I'm sorry the time was too short and too busy, but now you have found the way to our "Minnelea" we hope you'll come again. It is normally a peaceful spot, great for sitting on the terrace discussing the affairs of the world, admiring the view, lunching, reading, or enjoying a siesta.

We're busy here with accumulated correspondence, data to check at the Laboratory, computer work to organize, and so on, but we also find time to spend with our daughters and families and friends.

Again, thank you for your good wishes and most interesting gift to commemorate the occasion of the symposium.

All the best from Ancel and me,